
 

 

 

 

Dear 8th grade parents, 

Our 2020 Neeta Yearbook will feature a page of 8th grade student baby/toddler 

pictures, and we would like to include your child in this fun tradition.  

If you would like to include your child's baby/toddler picture in the yearbook, please 

submit a photo using one of the methods below: 

DIGITALLY: 

 Send digital or scanned photos to mmccall@medford-lakes.k12.nj.us  
or ewharton@medford-lakes.k12.nj.us 

 Include your child's NAME & HOMEROOM in the subject of the e-mail. 

 Scanned photos should be 300 dpi resolution or higher 

 Digital photos should be 4.0 megapixels or higher 
 

 

TRADITIONALLY: 

 Print your child's NAME & HOMEROOM on the back of the photo and put 
in a zip-lock bag 

 Turn the photo into your child's homeroom teacher or to Mr. McCall (Rm. 
106) or Mrs. Wharton (Rm. 310) 

 Photos should be 2 x 3 inches or larger in size 

 Photos will be returned at the end of the school year 
 

Please submit your child’s baby picture by Friday, December 20th.   

Your picture will be returned at the end of the school year. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to e-mail us at  

mmccall@medford-lakes.k12.nj.us or ewharton@medford-lakes.k12.nj.us. 

Sincerely, 

The Yearbook Committee 
Matt McCall, Advisor 
Erin Wharton, Advisor 
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